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Call, Rosemarie

From: Munther Antoun <muantoun@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 11:27 PM
To: Call, Rosemarie
Subject: Preserve Clearwater Point

Dear Mayor and City Council Members: 
 
I would like to request that you Preserve Clearwater Point and urge you to 
vote "no" on allocating 27 units to Decade Properties. 

 
I, along with a number of my neighbors in this area, selected to live 
here mainly for the safe, quiet and serene nature of this 
neighborhood. 
 
We are extremely concerned from security, noise, and property-
value perspectives. 
 
Respectfully and Sincerely, 
 
Munther Antoun 
861 Bayway Boulevard 
Unit #604 
Clearwater, FL. 33767 
(248) 752-0161 


